
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Thursday 10th October KS2 children (Years 3-6)  we will be visiting The Natural History 

Museum for the scientific show Emergency! Earthquakes and Volcanoes Show 
 Explore the exciting world of volcanoes and earthquakes and their effects on society in this 

action-packed science show. We will be leaving after the morning lessons at about 11.20 

arriving to the museum for 12 am lunch. 

 

We will be having lunch at the museum so please do pack a suitable packed lunch and snack. 

The children who usually have school meals will have a school lunch provided so just pack 

snacks. We will return to school for the usual home time.  

This trip has been paid. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

KS 2 teachres 


